
From: Midget, SiseneG
To: Kramer,Maryrose K; Mcintosh,Sheryl L; Nunez, David R; Stanley,Linda J; Matckie,Michelle; Cairns,Evelyn
Cc: Sowell,Kutonya
Subject: Letter of Offers for foreign nationals
Date: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:42:00 AM

Good morning,
 
This is just a reminder for all as I was reminded before I started drafting a letter recently.
 You would insert the paragraphs where the arrow is in the screen shot below. Reach out to
me for the dates needed and I will verify with UF Immigration Compliance Services.  From
my understanding, it is always three years with the first date being the date of hire and the
second date being three years after.
 
Specific information related to the employment of foreign nationals of employment-based
immigration statuses must appear in their respective offer of employment letters. The
paragraphs at this link must be included in offer letters issued to foreign nationals.
http://hr.ufl.edu/manager-resources/recruitment-staffing/immigration-compliance-
services/offer-of-employment-letters/
 

 

 
 
Regards,
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